
Heritage Statement 
 
The proposed work has been discussed with the Local Conservation Officer Sammy 
Woodford.  
 
We will endeavor to maintain the  heritage with  the materials by attempting to reuse as 
much of the roof as possible, and where the tiles are too damaged to be reused, we will 
replace with like for like. The main house panels will be built inset into the roof which 
provide a more sympathetic view. There will be no exterior cables or pipes.  
 
The proposed  work will not be visible from  Main Street, and so will have no visual impact 
on the  front exterior perspective.  We feel that this work maintains the integrity of the 
building, and does not in any way detract from the  listing requirements, but at the same 
time makes the building easier to live.  There is also no impact on the character of the 
surrounding area. 


